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I am writing to state my support of HB 3054 to provide increased protection for 

renters in vulnerable situations. With Portland rents continuing to escalate, renters 

are increasingly unable to afford to pay. Some face eviction with all the devastating 

consequences, including becoming unhoused. Please cast your vote for HB 3054. 


